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I am writing to tell you to please support HB3329 9now in the omnibus of SB120).  

 

The Kiawanda Community Center was in financial trouble every since covid, because 

of not being able to have events. The expenses for this treasured building were 

mounting every month. When the film crew from the movie,  Alma and The Wolf used 

our building and grounds for production the income significantly helped our facility. It 

also helped many others in our community. We support the Oregon Film State Tax 

Incentive Program. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeanette Hagerty 

Volunteer Manager 

Kiawanda Community Center 

Pacific City, OR 

 


